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I’'m a 42-year resident of Merritt Island and I could not object more strongly to allowing a change in zoning so that
these people can build residential units on that land. It could not be a more inappropriate place to do that. For
whatever it matters to the Board of County Commissioners, constructing residential units in that place would be as
inappropriate as it was wonderful to have the VFW park built in that area. That was a blessing. This would be a
curse in so many aspects.

Carol Waxman
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